
All children will need to come into school in their PE kits on their PE days. 

 Monday- Year 3 and 5  

Tuesday- Year 4 

Wednesday- Year 3 and 6  

Thursday- Year 5  

Friday- Year 4 and Year 6  

Please make sure your child has the correct kit, see picture below if you are not sure what 

they should be wearing. As the weather turns colder, we are allowing children to come in 

warm hooded tops, a white t-shirt, black warm sport trousers and black trainers. 

 If you have any questions, please contact the office and we will try to help you.  

Thank you 

 

 

 

 


